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BY HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Notification of Resumption of Operations
LKCM RG Licenses, LLC
Station KHIJ(FM), Bunkerville, Nevada
Facility Identifier Number 164142

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is filed on behalf of LKCM RG Licenses, LLC (“LKCM?”), the licensee
of Station KHIJ, to notify the Commission that this Station resumed broadcast
operations at approximatley 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 15, 2010.

The KHIJ license was recently assigned to LKCM. At the time this Station was
acquired it was off-the-air. LKCM has worked diligently to return KHIJ to the air.
On December 15, 2010, its technical consultant attempted to electronically file a
Resumption of Operations, however, the Consolidated Database Sytem would not
accept it. Upon further investigation, undersigned realized that Station KHIJ does
not appear on the FM Silent Stations list. This realization prompted the undersigned
to contact the FCC immediately to determine how to resolve this matter efficiently.
An Audio Division staff member asked that LKCM file a letter presenting these
facts. Please note that LKCM made certain that Station KHIJ resumed broadcast
operations before its one-year deadline of December 21, 2010.

If there are any questions about this Notification, please contact the undersigned.
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Marlene H. Dortch
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Sincerely,

[edgy (b, ()

Mark Lipp

cc: Mr. Konrad Herling, Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
Ms. Denise Williams, Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
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